
Glenna Boyles 3/1
Flo Duvall 3/14

Jim Whiteside 3/19
Lois Slinker 3/24
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Employee Birthdays
Luke Gormley 3/6

Stephanie Cooper 3/7
Maggie McBrayer 3/7
Dakota Johnson 3/13
Melanie Fugate 3/15

Kathy Green 3/16
Brittany Lancaster 3/18

Ainsley Gardner 3/25

Dear Arcadia Residents, Family & Friends,

   It’s hard for me to believe Spring is just right around the corner.
The first official day of Spring is March 20th.  I will gladly say
goodbye to Old Man Winter. Spring is one of my favorite times of
the year. Flowers start to bloom, and birds start chirping,
reminding us that something beautiful is right around the corner.
We actually have a late Easter this year with it falling on April 20th.
I am sure we will have a wonderful Easter Activity planned for you
& your grandchildren.  The days will be getting longer especially
after we “spring forward’ on Sunday March 9th. 
   Thank You to everyone that helped us celebrate our Ambassador
of the Year Daniel Holloway.  Please Remember: The Employee
Recognition Program.  Arcadia will recognize team members who
exemplify the qualities and values outlined in The Arcadia Way.
Employees will be nominated by their peers, residents and family
members. If you would like to nominate an employee for the
Ambassador Program, forms are available at the front desk.
   Just a reminder that the only door unlocked during the day is the
front entrance. This was put into place for the safety of our
residents and staff. I appreciate your understanding. 

Thank You,
Candie Gray, Executive Director

“Where flowers bloom so does hope” Lady Bird Johnson



Arcadia Ambassadors

We are thrilled to announce our 4th quarter ambassador and our ambassador of
the year. It is always a great feeling to celebrate our loyal and dedicated

employees who enrich the lives of our residents. We are so proud of these
employees and all the hard work they do to make Arcadia is the best! 

Ambassador of the year-
Daniel Holloway 

4th Quarter Ambassador- 
Thomas Stratton

4th Quarter Ambassador-
Terrica Hartfield

Valentine’s Fun 2025 

King and Queen Bill and
Betty Glisson

Prince Harold and Princess
Deanna



Nelda
Dockins

I am Nelda Dockins. I was born on September 22, 1937 in Bow
(Cumberland Co.), Kentucky. When I was 5 years old, my father,
mother, and four siblings (3 sisters and 1 brother) moved to
Adair Co., (Columbia) Kentucky. I am thankful that I had a very
loving and close-knit family.
   I attended the first 8 years of school in a one room
schoolhouse. After finishing high school, I went to Louisville to
further my education and to find employment. In 1960 I was
employed  by the U.S. Courts, Bankruptcy Division, and
remained for 32 years.
   In 1962 I married my husband, Bob. No children joined our
union, but I have thirteen nieces and nephews that we claimed
as “adopted” children. Bob and I retired in the early 90s and in
1998 Bob passed away after 36 years of marriage. After Bob’s
passing, I traveled a lot. I lived in Louisville for 56 years and in
2016 I moved back to Columbia to be with family. I moved to
Jamestown and finally settled in Bowling Green.
   I would like to be living in my home, but when home is not the
best place, then Arcadia is one of the best places to be. Arcadia
wouldn’t be Arcadia without all of the helpful and wonderful
staff.



Your Team More information 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver
Business Office Director 
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge 
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes 
Director of Community Relations 
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley
Director of Culinary Services 
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Maitlin Gray
Director of Life Engagement  
mnuckols@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open
Arms 
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance  
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly
Director of  Resident Care and
Wellness 
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com


